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On February 21, 2022 the Lee County Sheriff's Office responded to two separate vehicle
burglaries on the south end of Fort Myers Beach. During one of the burglaries, a firearm as
well as ammunition for that weapon were removed from a vehicle.

Deputies were able to obtain surveillance from the Outrigger beach resort, which showed the
suspect, walking through the parking lot. Detectives with the West District Criminal
Investigations Division were able to obtain more video which was sent out in hopes of
identifying the suspect.

Deputy Joe Clark who has worked in West District for years was able to recognize the suspect
and was able to provide the case detective with his name and pertinent information, which

ultimately led to his arrest for both of the burglaries.

Tyree Duncan was ultimately charged with two separate burglaries to a vehicle, grand theft of a
firearm, petit theft and is currently still incarcerated.

Thanks to Deputy Clark’s vigilance, another felon was removed from Fort Myers Beach.

Respectfully,

Detective Ryan Justham
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